
I oppose HB 2954. This sounds like more "equitable" discrimination to me. A lottery system should not be weighted, that makes it 
unfair. This would cost the school districts ie. the taxpayers, millions of dollars. Charter schools seldom get better academic scores 
than public schools; it may sometimes appear like they do, but those numbers are skewed since they can control what types of 
students attend. This is unjust and an unnecessary use of taxpayer dollars.  


